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Roseneath School Oriental Bay Beach Day
Friday 2nd March 2018
 Dear Parents
 
As mentioned in our school newsletters, we have postponed our Beach Day until Friday 2nd March.  If the weather is not behaving, we will put out a text alert and message on our Facebook page. 
 
We will leave at the earlier time of 9am to walk down as a school to Oriental Bay. We expect that we will be leaving to walk back up to the school at 12pm.
 
Whilst we are there, some children can swim in a supervised area if they wish, there will be a sandcastle building competition, and beach sports and games. We will have staff supervising the beach areas and the road crossing to the toilets.
 
Children will need sunblock and a hat, suitable clothing and footwear for the trip, their morning tea, sandcastle building equipment, and togs and towel if they intend to swim. If they are intending to swim, they may like to come to school already in their togs.
 
All families are welcome!  Because of health and safety requirements, we need parents to help walk with the school down to the beach, and to help with supervision around the water and other activity areas.
 
Please complete the permission slip for your child to participate in our Beach Day, and also to indicate whether you are available to walk with us to the beach and back. Please return the slip to your child’s class teacher.
 
Thank you!
Roseneath School Staff


I give/I do not give permission for ____________________________________  to attend the Oriental Day Beach trip on Friday 2nd March, 2018.
 
 I am available/not available to accompany the school to and from the beach.
 
I am available/not available to actively supervise the beach activities for the day.
 
 My contact number _________________________________
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